
WORK SESSION OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
Tuesday, January 19, 2016 

INC. VILLAGE OF FARMINGDALE 
  

The Work Session of the Board of Trustees of the Incorporated Village of Farmingdale 
was held at Village Hall, 361 Main Street, Farmingdale, New York on Tuesday, January 19, 
2016 at 7:00 p.m. 
  

Present: Mayor Ralph Ekstrand 
Deputy Mayor Christiansen 
Trustee Cheryl Parisi 
Trustee William Barrett – Arrived late 

   Administrator Brian Harty 
   Deputy Clerk/Treasurer Barbara Kelly 

Building Superintendent Stephen Fellman 
DPW Superintendent Andrew Fisch 

  
 Absent: Trustee Thomas Ryan 
   Attorney Claudio DeBellis 
 
Mayor Ekstrand opened the meeting at 7:00 p.m. 
 
The following topics were discussed: 

• Hush - food truck – change current local law to allow truck to run beyond 
dusk 

• Hubbard Property – Van Camberis made a presentation with a site plan to 
develop a Victorian neighborhood 

• Fire Department – Chief’s car has been ordered, ambulance is in 

• Taxi stand location discussion 

•  Line striping at Secatogue and South Front   

• Highway Department – discussed storm preparation 

• LED Street Lighting – bids received 1/15 and given to engineer for analysis 

Upon a motion made by Deputy Mayor Christiansen and seconded by Trustee Parisi, it was 
unanimously, RESOLVED, to move to EXECUTIVE SESSION to discuss legal and personnel 
issues. 

Trustee Barrett arrived during Executive Session. 

Upon a motion duly made, it was unanimously, RESOLVED, to return to work session.  
 
There being no further work session business, the Board adjourned the meeting at 10:25 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Brian Harty – Village Administrator 


